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Park Orchards Cricket Club

Dear Redistribution Committee,

The Park Orchards Cricket Club 1s a dedicated local community cricket club.

We currently have teams in the Woolworths Blast (Under 8), Under 12’s, 14’s, 16’s, hopefully Under 18’s, Seniors and
Vets. We are planning to have Super 7’s and Fast 9’s this season as well.

We welcome this opportunity to provide mnput into the redistribution process.

We would like to write in support of the proposed redistribution, particularly with respect to the inclusion of Park
Orchards in the electorate of Deakin.

Park Orchards is a suburb closely connected to Ringwood in the Deakin electorate. Whether it’s transport, schools,
sporting competitions, health services or shopping, Park Orchards is very closely connected to Ringwood in virtually
every way possible.

With the constant demand on local community groups to keep up with the needs of our members, we believe
cohesive electoral boundaries assist in working with elected representatives to achieve our goal of delivering success
and player development.

We therefore strongly support the decision to mclude the suburb of Park Orchards into Deakin, as from a club
membership perspective this better reflects our cricket community.

We thank the Redistribution Committee for your consideration of the above.

Yours sincerely,

Craig Hunt

Secretary

Park Orchards Cricket Club
c/o PO Box 73

Park Orchards

Vic 3114

Michael Inglis

Community Bank
‘Warrendyte

B Bendigo Bank
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